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Parent and Student Letter- June 3rd, 2020  

 

Parents and Students,  

 

Greetings from HHS!  Please look over the following information regarding yearbook pick up, 

chrome book check in for seniors, an opportunity to pick up any personal belongings, and 

graduation!        

 

June 8th/9th- Chromebook Check in/Locker Clean out/Yearbook Pick Up- We will be 

holding these activities June 8th and June 9th from 12:00 - 4:00 pm.   

 

***The ChromeBook Check in will only be for those Seniors that checked out Chromebooks.  

The rest of the student body will hold on to their chrome books until the fall.   

 

June 26th- Graduation for Seniors - We will be holding our graduation ceremony for the class 

of 2020 on June 26th at 7:00 pm inside Deward Bell Football Stadium.  This will allow for more 

adequate space to help meet guidelines that have been set forth. Rehearsal for the graduation will 

take place on Thursday June 25th at 7:00 PM.   

 

SAT/ACT-   

● The SAT School Day has been scheduled for October 14, 2020.  Schools may decide to 

facilitate both the SAT School Day and the PSAT/NMSQT School Day on October 14, or 

schools can elect to offer the PSAT/NMSQT on October 28. 

● The ACT has rescheduled it’s April 4 test date to June 13. 

  

“Everything we do is in the  

best interest of our students - 

we inspire them to dream 

toward a better future, and we 

equip them with the skills 

necessary to achieve those dreams.” 

-HSD 370 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Matthew D. Holtry 


